
/1 ~A9/Z)

Stvall Grandey&Aln LLP

~/A 42&9
L -3 N)3

A~

C-'

F -'I

FT1
CIO

500 W 7' Street

Suite 900

Fort Worth, Texas

76102-4702

Phone 817-632-2500

Fax 817-632-2598

www.sga-cpas.com

January 31, 2012

Cindy Bladey,
Chief, Rules, Announcements, and Directives Branch
Division of Administrative Services
Office of Administration
Mail Stop: TWB-05-BO1M
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, DC. 20555-001

Subject: Comments on the Draft Environmental Impact Statement for the
Proposed International Isotopes Fluorine Products Facility in Lea
County, New Mexico
(NRC Docket ID# NRC-2010-0143)

Dear Ms. Bladey:

My 6ffim nts'on the proposed International Isotopes Fluorine Products facility in
L'e-Countý*, New Mexico are as follows:

I support the proposed project with the opinion that it will have a positive
effect on Lea County and will contribute to the safe and environmentally
sound treatment of depleted uranium hexafluoride.

.I also believe the facility can, potentially. produce important fluoride
products for U.S. markets, which will enhance'the capability. qf. the. U.S.
chemical manufacturing industry..

* believe the draft Environmental Impact Statement thoroughly.evaluates all
of the potential environmental impacts from. the proposed facility and .1
agree With the. conclusions*, reached. by. th~e U.S... Nuclear Regulatory
Commission that the effects of those impacts Would be minor.

Sincerely, .
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DIavid`G .Stovall, CPA- . ...
Maiaging Partner..
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